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MEMORANDUM FOR: D. Ziemann, Chief, Operating Reactors Branch #2,
Division of Operating Reactors

FROM: G. Lainas, Chief, Plant Systems Branch, Division
of Operating Reactors

SUBJECT: OYSTER CREEK, REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFOPFATION
FOR DEGRADED GRID VOLTAGE (TAC 10038)

Plant Name: Oyster Creek
Docket No.- 50-219
Responsible Branch: ORB #2
Project Manager: S. Nowicki
Reviewing Branch: Plant Systems Branch
Status: Awaiting Information

In response to technical assistance request TAC 10038, the Plant
Systems Branch has reviewed the licensee's submittal of April 18, 1977
and found that additional information is required in order to complete
our review.

The attached request for additional infonnation should be foraarded to
the licensee as soon as possible with a request for response within
45 days.

-- . . .
G. Lainas, Chief
Plant Systems Branch
Division of Operating Reactors

Contact:
S. Rhow, X28077
C. Cleveland, EG&G

Enclosure:
As stated
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cc w/ enclosure:
D. Eisenhut
B. Grimes
R. Vollmer
W. Russell
S. Nowicki
G. Lainas
D. Tondi
M. Chiramal
P. Shemanski
S. Rhow
C. Cleveland, EG&G

~

, . , <
*

() 4' ' _

m L '



-.

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

OYSTER CREEK

DEGRADED GRID VOLTAGE

(TAC 10038)

Basrc. e , var review of your submittal dated April 28, 1977 we have concluded
that t'a use of the existing undervoltage relaying to protect against a
suste:ned degraded grid condition is not acceptable. Hence, we require
that you provide your proposed design modification and changes in the
Technical Specification based on the guidance contained in the staff
positions submitted to you by our letter dated June 3,1977.
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